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We had prepared the new RF shield panels, which has RF contact fingers and whose thickness is 

increased. The panel is shown in Photo 1, comparing with an old one. To set the panels on a RF 

chassis with enough RF shield, more holes were made on the panels. Then, steel frames of the RF 

chassis have been drilled as shown in Photo 2. Because 245 holes should be drilled and the steel 

frame has a thickness of 6mm, I will spend too much time for completing this work. However, I am 

now progressing steadily with this work. 

 

 
Photo 1: New RF shield panel comparing with old one 

 

 
Photo 2: Work for new RF shield panels 


